
                              

   
  

 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
IN 004/19 

 
Level 1 & Level 3 Service Providers 

 

Accellion Outage  
 

 

It has just been advised that due to system upgrades Accellion (Large File Transfer) 

will not be available for use 26 January – 28 January 2019.  

 

Due to the short notice the upgrade will take place between 5pm Saturday 26 

January and 5pm Monday 28 January (outside standard office hours) to try and 

minimize the business impact.   

 

 

 

 

 

Tony Kavaliauskas 

Manager Network Connections  

24 January 2019 

 

 


